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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: M-2014-054 Returned Letter Regarding Annual Fees & Report 
1 message

Amanda Adkins <amandaalece@msn.com> Fri, Dec 8, 2017 at 4:19 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Hi Tim, my mailing address is  
Amanda Adkins  
P.o. box 130 
Rye, CO 81069  
to update your records with. Thanks for the reminder.  

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> 
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 3:38:48 PM 
To: amandaalece@msn.com 
Subject: M-2014-054 Returned Le�er Regarding Annual Fees & Report
 
Hi Amanda,

The Division sent out a notice regarding changes to the annual fee & report process to begin next year.  The one we sent
you was returned by the post office.  So, I'm emailing you a pdf version (see attached ).

Also, please don't forget to renew your NOI with the Forest Service in January.

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
tim.cazier@state.co.us  |  www.mining.state.co.us
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